ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL., BHOPAL

SMS/CIR/2025-2026/18 Date: 22.09.2025

Dear Parents/Students,
Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal.

This is to inform you that the class picnic scheduled for 25th, 26th, and 27th September 2025
has been postponed. The reason for the postponement is that maintenance work is underway at
Funcity’s water park, and the amusement park and lawns are still affected by water stagnation.
Under such conditions, it would be difficult for the students to enjoy the picnic.

The new dates will be communicated once the maintenance work is completed.

e In case your ward is unable to join the picnic on the rescheduled date, the school will
refund the amount paid.

o Parents/students who have not yet paid but wish to join may do so once the new dates
are announced.

Therefore, regular classes will be held from 25" September, 2025.

We seek your kind understanding and cooperation.
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Bro. Monachan K.K.
Principal



